
Dear parent 

We request you all to observe Janata curfew as proposed by the Honorable Prime Minister along with 

the Hansraj family. Please stay at home from 7 a.m. till 9:00 p.m. tomorrow, that is,  Sunday 22nd 

March, 2020. Save yourself, your family and of course..... The Nation. 

Also, step out on the balcony of your house at 5pm for 5 minutes and clap to salute, acknowledge and 

applaud the services of all those who are making it possible for us to remain safe. 

Stay safe and stay healthy. 

Regards 

Hansraj family 

Together We Can, Together We Will. 


